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  Design for Emergence Y. Vogiazou,2007-01-22
Design for Emergence investigates spontaneous,
unpredictable uses of technology that are driven
by social contexts and collaborative processes,
based on our ability to communicate our presence,
both virtual and physical, in symbolic ways. In
light of the fact that social dynamics and
unexpected uses of technology can inspire
innovation, this book proposes a research model of
design for emergence, focusing on emergent
phenomena as part of an iterative design process.
By providing playful, technology-mediated
experiences with minimal structure, unpredictable
user behaviours can emerge through exploration,
resulting in a richer and more complex, social
experience. The research methodology is practice-
based; two interactive prototypes were designed,
implemented and evaluated in different contexts:
an online multiplayer BumperCar game and a
wireless, location-based urban game of ‘tag’,
called CitiTag. User studies showed that
collaborative, spontaneous play can enhance the
sense of social participation in a group activity.
Collective and individual behaviours and creative
uses of technology emerged from a simply designed
application based on symbolic presence, both in
the virtual and the physical world. CitiTag
experiments showed that virtual elements in a
mixed reality game can instigate novel experiences
in the context of our everyday physical and social
environment, with often unexpected results. The
observed emergent behaviours are personal and
collective extensions of the virtual experience in
the real world. The book concludes with a positive
view of ubiquitous and social computing, in which
the virtual world becomes a ‘first class citizen’
rather than a substitute for the real world,
creating new situations and engaging experiences
in the setting of our daily life that were not
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possible before.
  Malaysian Business ,1998
  HWM ,2008-04 Singapore's leading tech magazine
gives its readers the power to decide with its
informative articles and in-depth reviews.
  The Netsize Guide 2009: Mobile Society & Me,
when worlds combine ,
  Game Usability Katherine Isbister,Noah
Schaffer,2008-08-12 Computers used to be for
geeks. And geeks were fine with dealing with a
difficult and finicky interface--they liked this--
it was even a sort of badge of honor (e.g. the
Unix geeks). But making the interface really
intuitive and useful--think about the first
Macintosh computers--took computers far far beyond
the geek crowd. The Mac made HCI (human computer
interaction) and usability very popular topics in
the productivity software industry. Suddenly a new
kind of experience was crucial to the success of
software - the user experience. Now, 20 years
later, developers are applying and extending these
ideas to games. Game companies are now trying to
take games beyond the 'hardcore' gamer market--the
people who love challenge and are happy to master
a complicated or highly genre-constrained
interface. Right about now (with the growth of
interest in casual games) game companies are truly
realizing that usability matters, particularly to
mainstream audiences. If it's not seamless and
easy to use and engaging, players will just not
stay to get to the 'good stuff'. By definition,
usability is the ease with which people can emplo
a particular tool in order to achieve a particular
goal. Usability refers to a computer program's
efficiency or elegance. This book gives game
designers a better understanding of how player
characteristics impact usability strategy, and
offers specific methods and measures to employ in
game usability practice. The book also includes
practical advice on how to include usability in
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already tight development timelines, and how to
advocate for usability and communicate results to
higher-ups effectively.
  Beginning Mobile Phone Game Programming Michael
Morrison,2004-11-22 Build several fully functional
games as well as a game engine to use for
programming cell phone and mobile games with
Beginning Mobile Phone Game Programming! The
included CD provides the tool, code and graphics
necessary to complete all exercises covered in the
chapters. Beginning Cell Phone Game Programming
demystifies wireless game programming by providing
clear, practical lessons using the J2ME Game API.
You will learn how to use the most popular mobile
programming language, Java, to build compact games
that can run on any Java-enabled device, including
mobile phones, pagers and handheld computers. You
will also learn to add a splash screen, create a
demo mode, keep track of high scores, and test,
debug, and deploy your games. Topics covered
include: How to construct a game engine to drive
mobile games. How to use Java 2 Micro Edition
(J2ME) and the Java Game API to get the most
performance out of your mobile games. How to
implement sprite animation and control
interactions among moving sprites. How to play
sound effects and music in mobile games. How to
take advantage of wireless networks to build
mobile multiplayer games. How to design and
develop a variety of different games spanning
several video games genres.
  Games on Symbian OS Fadi Chehimi,Leon
Clarke,Michael Coffey,Paul Coulton,Twm
Davies,Roland Geisler,Nigel Hietala,Sam
Mason,Peter Lykke Nielsen,Aleks Garo Pamir,Jo
Stichbury,2008-04-15 The first part of this book
discusses the mobile games industry, and includes
analysis of why the mobile industry differs from
other sectors of the games market, a discussion of
the sales of mobile games, their types, the gamers
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who play them, and how the games are sold. The
second part describes key aspects of writing games
for Symbian smartphones using Symbian C++ and
native APIs. The chapters cover the use of
graphics and audio, multiplayer game design, the
basics of writing a game loop using Symbian OS
active objects, and general good practice. There
is also a chapter covering the use of hardware
APIs, such as the camera and vibra. Part Three
covers porting games to Symbian OS using C or C++,
and discusses the standards support that Symbian
OS provides,and some of the middleware solutions
available. A chapter about the N-Gage platform
discusses how Nokia is pioneering the next
generation of mobile games, by providing a
platform SDK for professional games developers to
port games rapidly and effectively. The final part
of the book discusses how to create mobile games
for Symbian smartphones using java ME, Doja (for
Japan) or Flash Lite 2. This book will help you if
you are: * a C++ developer familiar with mobile
development but new to the games market * a
professional games developer wishing to port your
games to run on Symbian OS platforms such as S60
and UIQ * someone who is interested in creating
C++, Java ME or Flash Lite games for Symbian
smartphones. This book shows how to create mobile
games for Symbian smartphones such as S60 3rd
Edition, UIQ3 or FOMA devices. It includes
contributions from a number of experts in the
mobile games industry, including Nokia's N-gage
team, Ideaworks3D, and ZingMagic, as well as
academics leading the field of innovative mobile
experiences.
  Managing Mobile Services Ulla Koivukoski,Vilho
Räisänen,2005-03-11 New, attractive services for
communications systems are versatile and promise
to make the next generation of communications a
success. Yet, as the systems grow more complex and
diverse, so do the challenges of managing them.
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Service management derives from technologies used
in fixed telephony systems and has evolved towards
supporting packet-based services in an
increasingly open environment. It is common belief
that 3G (and later 4G) services will change the
way we communicate and interrelate. The user will
be put at centre stage and systems will be able to
handle intelligent user profiles, proactive
service selection, context-aware service
provisioning and ubiquitous computing. Managing,
charging for, and controlling these services
render traditional business models inadequate and
demand new solutions. Managing Mobile Services
Covers challenges, solutions and technologies for
implementing IP-based services in a mobile
environment, with special attention to security,
flexibility and charging. Discusses business
models, service management architectures and
standardization efforts. Considers requirements
and characteristics of services, and service
modelling. Includes two case studies illustrating
the challenges, technologies and solutions
involved with real-world service management. This
book gives telecommunications/data engineers,
operators and service providers as well as
students and academics an in-depth understanding
of the issues involved in implementing and
managing new value-added services.
  Digital Cityscapes Adriana de Souza e
Silva,Daniel M. Sutko,2009 The convergence of
smartphones, GPS, the Internet, and social
networks has given rise to a playful, educational,
and social media known as location-based and
hybrid reality games. The essays in this book
investigate this new phenomenon and provide a
broad overview of the emerging field of location-
aware mobile games, highlighting critical, social
scientific, and design approaches to these types
of games, and drawing attention to the social and
cultural implications of mobile technologies in
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contemporary society. With a comprehensive
approach that includes theory, design, and
education, this edited volume is one of the first
scholarly works to engage the emerging area of
multi-user location-based mobile games and hybrid
reality games. It is appropriate for undergraduate
and graduate courses covering mobile phone or
gaming culture, media history and educational
technology, as well as researchers and the general
public.
  The Simplicity Shift Scott Jenson,2002-11-18 The
Simplicity Shift is about shifting a company's
culture to value, discover and implement
Simplicity, creating designed products.
  GameAxis Unwired ,2008-11 GameAxis Unwired is a
magazine dedicated to bring you the latest news,
previews, reviews and events around the world and
close to you. Every month rain or shine, our team
of dedicated editors (and hardcore gamers!) put
themselves in the line of fire to bring you news,
previews and other things you will want to know.
  GameAxis Unwired ,2008-11 GameAxis Unwired is a
magazine dedicated to bring you the latest news,
previews, reviews and events around the world and
close to you. Every month rain or shine, our team
of dedicated editors (and hardcore gamers!) put
themselves in the line of fire to bring you news,
previews and other things you will want to know.
  Human-computer Interaction Michitaka Hirose,2001
  Lion City Ng Yi-Sheng,2018   A man learns that
all the animals at the Zoo are robots. A secret
terminal in Changi Airport caters to the gods. A
prince falls in love with a crocodile. A concubine
is lost in time. The island of Singapore
disappears. These are the exquisitely strange
tales of Lion City, the first collection of short
fiction by award-winning poet and playwright Ng
Yi-Sheng. Infused with myth, magical realism and
contemporary sci-fi, each of these tales invites
the reader to see this city-state in a new and
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darkly fabulous light. Reader Reviews: Being a big
of science fiction and not much of a fan of
Singapore, I see Ng Yi-Sheng's collection of short
stories in Lion City as the perfect publication
for me. He's done amazingly well at capturing the
imagination of this 22nd Century Neo-Taoist!
—Seelan Palay, artist, in My Book of the Year
2018, Singapore Unbound This collection takes
apart the tropes trumpeted ad infinitum about
Singapore - the Lion City, gone from fishing
village to having great food and a world-class
airport - and reveals the magic of myth that
underpins them all. The stories, with their subtle
explorations of colonialism, capitalism and
alienation, are delightful and discomfiting in
equal measure. [...] Ng shows not just keen
awareness of the existing canons of genre, but a
blithe faith that Singapore belongs in these
canons. This clever, colourful collection
certainly makes a good case for that. —Olivia Ho,
Straits Times
  The Praeger Handbook of Play across the Life
Cycle Luciano L'Abate,2009-06-30 This volume shows
how we play at various ages and stages, and why
play is so vital to our wellbeing. Most American
adults have little respect for play, for
themselves or, increasingly, for their children.
Are we losing anything with this attitude? Yes,
says longtime clinical psychologist Luciano
L'Abate. In a book that has a message for us all,
L'Abate presents research showing that play, as
one scholar put it, is not a luxury, but rather a
crucial dynamic of healthy physical, intellectual,
social, and emotional development at all age
levels. The Praeger Handbook of Play across the
Life Cycle: Fun from Infancy to Old Age, shows how
play and playful activities have developed and
changed across recent history, and how their
necessity has been the subject of changing
cultural and educational views and controversies.
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The book overviews the history of play, summarizes
current research and theory, shows how we play at
various ages and stages, and explains why that
helps us develop into healthy people—physically,
intellectually, emotionally, and spiritually.
  Brands Adam Arvidsson,2006 Brands are now a
dominant feature of everyday life. Drawing on rich
empirical material, this book builds up a critical
theory, arguing that brands have become an
important tool for transforming everyday life into
economic value.
  Managing Business in a Multi-channel World Timo
Saarinen,Markku Tinnilä,Anne Tseng,2005-01-01 This
book addresses the concerns of existing companies
who wish to succeed in the new multi-channel
environment as it develops and becomes
commonplace.
  Understanding Video Games Simon Egenfeldt-
Nielsen,Jonas Heide Smith,Susana Pajares
Tosca,2009-03-23 From Pong to PlayStation 3 and
beyond, Understanding Video Games is the first
general introduction to the exciting new field of
video game studies. This textbook traces the
history of video games, introduces the major
theories used to analyze games such as ludology
and narratology, reviews the economics of the game
industry, examines the aesthetics of game design,
surveys the broad range of game genres, explores
player culture, and addresses the major debates
surrounding the medium, from educational benefits
to the effects of violence. Throughout the book,
the authors ask readers to consider larger
questions about the medium: what defines a video
game? who plays games? why do we play games? how
do games affect the player? Extensively
illustrated, Understanding Video Games is an
indispensable and comprehensive resource for those
interested in the ways video games are reshaping
entertainment and society. A Companion Website
(www.routledge.com/textbooks/9780415977210)
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features student resources including discussion
questions for each chapter, a glossary of key
terms, a video game timeline, and links to other
video game studies resources for further study.
  Mobiles magazine ,2001-11 Mobiles magazine est
depuis 1997 le magazine de référence en langue
française sur les téléphones mobiles, avec plus de
15.000 pages publiées et 1.000 tests de produits
depuis le n°1. Tous les mois, Mobiles magazine
décrypte les tendances, teste les nouveaux modèles
et apporte à ses lecteurs le meilleur des
informations pratiques pour être à la pointe des
usages et produits mobiles.
  Human-computer Interaction, INTERACT '03
Matthias Rauterberg,Marino Menozzi,Janet
Wesson,2003 This work brings together papers
written by researchers and practitioners actively
working in the field of human-computer
interaction. It should be of use to students who
study information technology and computer
sciences, and to professional designers who are
interested in User Interface design.
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... I Can Save
the Ocean! by
Alison Inches -
Max the Little
Green Monster
is a cute,
furry green
monster that
loves the
outdoors,
especially the
beach! I Can
Save the
Ocean!: The
Little Green
Monster Cleans
... I Can Save
the Ocean is a
children's
picture book by
Alison Inches
the follows
Little Green
Monsters that
love the beach.
Max and his
friends don't
like ... 10
Ways You Can
Help Save the
Oceans 1.
Demand plastic-
free
alternatives ·
2. Reduce your
carbon
footprint · 3.
Avoid ocean-
harming
products · 4.

Eat sustainable
seafood · 5.
Vote on ocean
issues · 6. "I
Can Save the
Ocean" - Free
stories online.
Create books
... Hello my
name is Sara
and I can't
wait to go
surfing and
snorkeling.
This summer we
are going to
Australia to
visit my best
friend Ruby.
She moved
awa... 5
reasons you
should care
about our ocean
Our ocean is in
serious
trouble.
Heating,
pollution,
acidification,
and oxygen loss
pose serious
threats to the
health of the
ocean and to
all living
beings ... How
can you help
our ocean? -
National Ocean

Service 10 Ways
to Help Our
Ocean ; 1.
Conserve Water.
Use less water
so excess
runoff and
wastewater will
not flow into
the ocean. 2.
Reduce
Pollutants ; 4.
Shop Wisely. 10
Amazing
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Fighting to
Save Our Oceans
One of the best
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contribute to
marine
conservation is
by joining one
of these groups
and donating to
the cause. Here
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what we think
are ... I Can
Make You Hate
by Charlie
Brooker This
book has a
dazzling array
of funny and
intelligent
articles, and
holds a mirror
up to some of
the darker
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aspects of
mainstream
journalism and
modern life. I
Can Make You
Hate by Charlie
Brooker Oct 2,
2012 — This
book has a
dazzling array
of funny and
intelligent
articles, and
holds a mirror
up to some of
the darker
aspects of
mainstream
journalism ...
BookLore Review
- I Can Make
You Hate by
Charlie Brooker
It won't help
you lose
weight, feel
smarter, sleep
more soundly,
or feel happier
about yourself.
It WILL provide
you with
literally hours
of distraction
and ... I Can
Make You Hate
Oct 3, 2013 —
Charlie
Brooker's I Can
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